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A public hearing has been scheduled by the City of Waukesha Transit Commission for Thursday, 
December 6, 2018 at 5:30pm in the Common Council Chambers at Waukesha City Hall, 201 
Delafield Street, Waukesha, for the purpose of considering service adjustments including the 
elimination of Route 16 proposed to be effective January 7, 2019. A complete list of changes is 
listed below.   The Route 16 is a shuttle route that operates one morning trip per weekday from 
the Transit Center to the Easter Seals facility on Airport Rd.   Easter Seals has informed the 
Transit Commission that it is ending its onsite program that Route 16 was designed to serve.    
Ridership on this route has significantly declined over the past year and is anticipated to further 
decline once the program at Easter Seals ends.  The Route 16 Trip is proposed to be replaced 
with a 7:40 am Route 3 trip.   The other proposed trip eliminations are due to low ridership.     
 
Proposed Adjustments 

1. Elimination of Route 16  
2. Elimination of the Route 6 5:45 pm Weekday Outbound Trip (From the Transit Center to 

Badger Drive) 
3. Elimination of the Route 5/6 8:24 pm Inbound & 8:50 pm Outbound Saturday Trips   
4. Elimination of the Route 2 8:18 pm Saturday Inbound Trip (From Target to the Transit 

Center) 
5. Elimination of the Route 1 service to the Brookfield Highlands Apartments in the Town of 

Brookfield.   
 
At the hearing, the Waukesha Transit Commission and staff will afford an opportunity for 
interested persons or agencies to be heard with respect to the proposed changes in service.  
Comments may also be submitted in writing up to the date and time of the public hearing to 
Waukesha Metro Transit, Public Hearing Comments, 2311 Badger Drive, Waukesha, WI 53188 
or e-mailed to transit@waukesha-wi.gov.  
 
Any person that has a qualifying disability under the Americans with Disabilities Act that requires 
the hearing to be in an accessible format should contact the Transit Manager at the address 
above or telephone 262.524.3636 by no later than December 3, 2018 so that arrangements may 
be made to accommodate your request. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


